
. Meredith Hawkins <merehawkins22gmail.com>

Fwd: Oppose Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility
.

I message

Chris Centofante <pmccarkansas@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 12:49 AM

To: Meredith Hawkins <merehawkins22gmail.com>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: richard elimon <drelimon@icloud.com>
Date: March 15, 2022 at 7:00:58 PM CDT

To: pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: Oppose Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility

From: richard elimon <drelimon@icloud.com>
Date: March 15, 2022 at 6:59:51 PM CDT .

To: Water-Draft-Permit-commentadeq.state

Subject: Oppose Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility

To the State:

I want to register a big NO to giving a permit for a new sewage
treatment facility in the proposed Paradise Valley large scale tract home

development.

I live on 40 acres of which two sides are bordered by Nowlin creek and

a third tributary that feeds Nowlin. Our property would be down stream

from the proposed sewage treatment center, which studies have shown

would have potential leakage” into the creeks and tributaries close to

this planned Paradise Valley usubdivision.

If allowed to proceed as proposed, as many as 450 homes could be

added to an area that is not situated to absorb this addition of; traffc,

flooding, hazardous sewage, and general congestion, not to mention the

probable contamination of Nowlin creek.

There are many other sites in the Roland and west Little Rock area for

development of this type of planned tract home that would not endanger
the community and creek of Roland.



Please do the research
,
evaluate the impact of placing 450 homes and

thus the required sewage treatment on and in such a small community.
Put the site where there is access to existing sewage treatment or away

from Arkansas’s natural waterways in Roland.

Thank you,
Richard and Patricia Elimon

residents of Roland

Sent from my iPad


